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26th April, 2023 

CORONATION PICNIC ON THE FIELD 2023 

 
Following our very successful Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations and the feedback from parents, we 
have decided, weather permitting, to hold a Coronation picnic on the field on Friday 5th May. We 
would like to invite parents and/or grandparents to join us with your own picnic on the school 
field. The event will begin at 1pm and finish at about 2pm. 
 
The canteen will prepare a picnic lunch for pupils in Reception to Year 2 to take outside with 
them. Years 3 – 6 can either order a picnic lunch from the canteen (please let your child’s class 
teacher know by Tuesday) or provide their own picnic. Please provide your child with a            
mid-morning snack as the lunch time will be later than usual. 
 
The event is also open to all Nursery pupils.  If your child is in the morning group you are invited 
to return to school with them at 1pm with your own picnics to join us on the field. Pupils in the 
afternoon group and those attending Clwb Penmorfa can bring in their own picnic so that they 
can also join us on the field during the afternoon. 
 
As with all events, the safety of our children is paramount so if you would like to come along the 
gates will be open at the top of the car park, where you will need to sign in, from 1pm onwards 
with strictly no admittance before this time.  
 
Unfortunately, the school building won’t be available and all visitors will need to remain on the 
school field. Toilets will be accessible via the main entrance should you need them.  
 
At 2pm the bell will ring for ALL children to go back to class, parents can then wait in the normal 
areas and those children will be released once everyone is accounted for. Children will NOT be 
able to leave early without a parent/grandparent. 
 
If the event is cancelled due to bad weather we will send a Seesaw message to all parents 
during the morning and the children will eat the picnic inside at lunch time as normal. 
 
Thank you 


